
 

MINUTES 
 

HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION 
April 21, 2014 

 
The Historic Resources Commission met on Monday, April 21, 2014 at 4:00 P.M. in the King Street 
Meeting Room at 100 N. King Street; Hendersonville, N.C. 
 
Committee members present were: Susan Sneeringer, Martha Todd, Ronald Schultz, Stephen 
Fosberg, Terry Ruscin, and Donald Wilson    
 
Henderson County staff in attendance were:  Parker Sloan, Planner; Autumn Radcliff, Senior 
Planner; Sarah Zambon, Deputy County Attorney; John Mitchell, Business and Community 
Development Director  
 
CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME 
Susan Sneeringer called the meeting to order and welcomed all in attendance.  
 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
Planning staff provided the Commission with an update on the Planning Board’s discussion of the 
draft Historic Preservation Ordinance. Mr. Sloan explained that the Planning Board tabled its 
discussion of the draft ordinance at the request of the Commission so that the Commission could 
address the Planning Boards concerns and questions.  
 
Mr. Sloan briefly discussed the Planning Board’s concerns which include; age criteria for historic 
structures, public access and honorific program option. After some discussion, the Commission 
decided to work on a presentation that would address the Planning Board’s concerns and present 
this to the Planning Board at its August or September meeting.   
 
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
The next meeting will be held on June 16, 2014 at 4:00 P.M. in the King Street Meeting Room. 
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